University of North Dakota

LND UND Scholarly Commons

Elwyn B. Robinson Department of Special
Collections

Usher Burdick Papers
10-2-1952

Letter from Laura Knudson For Representative Burdick to Selma
Stenerson Regarding Garrison Dam Flood Land Maps, October 2,
1952

Selma H. Stenerson

How does access to this work benefit you? Let us know!

Follow this and additional works at: https://commons.und.edu/burdick-papers

Recommended Citation

Stenerson, Selma H., "Letter from Laura Knudson For Representative Burdick to Selma Stenerson
Regarding Garrison Dam Flood Land Maps, October 2, 1952" (1952). Usher Burdick Papers. 387.
https://commons.und.edu/burdick-papers/387

This Book is brought to you for free and open access by the Elwyn B. Robinson Department of Special Collections
at UND Scholarly Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in Usher Burdick Papers by an authorized
administrator of UND Scholarly Commons. For more information, please contact und.commons@library.und.edu.


https://commons.und.edu/
https://commons.und.edu/burdick-papers
https://commons.und.edu/archives
https://commons.und.edu/archives
https://und.libwizard.com/f/commons-benefits?rft.title=https://commons.und.edu/burdick-papers/387
https://commons.und.edu/burdick-papers?utm_source=commons.und.edu%2Fburdick-papers%2F387&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://commons.und.edu/burdick-papers/387?utm_source=commons.und.edu%2Fburdick-papers%2F387&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:und.commons@library.und.edu

October 2, 1952

Miss Selma H. Stemerson
Hunt Oil Company
Dallas 1, Texas

Dear Miss Stenersen:

In response to your request of September 26, addressed to
Mr, Burdick at Williston, we are sending you a copy of the
Congressman's brief, "Concerning the Legal Authority for
the Building of the Garrison Dam at Garrison, North Dakota."

We do not have available any maps showing the lande to be
flooded. However, the State Water Commission of Rorth
Dakota at Bismarck has issued a number of bulletins concern-—
ing the Garrison Dam project, and I am sure theéy would be
glad to send you some of them.

Also, there is a booklet entitled "The Corps of Engineers in
North Dakota." This is published in July, 1950, and containe
some mape and deseriptions and pictures of the Garrison Dam
project. The office of the Army Corps of Engineers, Depart-
ment of the Army, Pentagon, Washington, D, C., could probably
supply you with a copy of this. It was prepared by Lhe
Missouri River Division, Fort Peck District, Upper Mississippi
Valley Division, St. Paul District,

I am sorry we do not have any other available material here
in the office which we can send you.

Very truly yours,

Laura Yage Knudson
Legislative Assistant to
Usher L. Burdick, M. C.
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